
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 27, 2017 3:02:14 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 9:56 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Don Kernaghan

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I consider delivery rates to be an unfair business practice used to gouge consumers. It is simply the
COST OF DOING BUSINESS. Hydro One should be better managed and streamlined inside to cut costs.

-- Attachment --
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